FRASER
‘LAKE

On January 24, 2025, the Village of Fraser Lake will say goodbye to Zion
Cruz from the Public Works Department. Since joining us on September 4,
2013, Zion has been a dedicated member of the team, contributing in
countless ways—from operating the Olympia Ice Resurfacer to ensuring
our roads were safe during the slipperiest conditions. We are deeply grate-
ful for his commitment and hard work over the years, and he will be greatly
missed. We wish Zion all the best in his future endeavors.

With Zion’s departure, please note the following updated contact infor-
mation for ice bookings:

. Monday to Friday, 8:00 AM — 4:00 PM: (250) 699-6257
. Monday to Tuesday, 3:00 PM — 8:00 PM: (250) 699-1167
. Wednesday to Sunday, 3:00 PM - 8:00 PM: (250) 699-1927

Calls outside of these hours cannot be answered. Please leave a message
at the appropriate number, and Village staff will return your call during their
next shift. Thank you for your understanding.



